
27th August 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you had a wonderful and relaxing summer break. As the
new academic year begins, I am delighted to welcome you and your children back to
Archbishop Sentamu Academy. I am excited to start another year leading this fantastic
academy.

Over the summer, our staff have been hard at work preparing for the upcoming school year.
We are eager to reconnect with returning students and warmly welcome those who are new to
our school community. We recognise that the transition back to school can bring about a mix of
emotions for both students and parents. Please rest assured that we are here to support you
every step of the way.

Communication between school and home is vital to the success of our students. We encourage
you to stay involved and engaged in your child’s education. We value your input and look
forward to working together to ensure the best possible educational experience for your child.

I can confirm that all students will be returning to the academy on Tuesday 3rd September at
08:40 am. On arrival at the academy, students will be met by their new Head of House.

Students will need to attend the following areas on arrival to the academy at 8.40 am.
House Bilocca - meet in the Agora
House Godber - meet in the winter garden
House Johnson - meet in the sports hall
House Murdoch - meet at the outdoor seating area, behind the sports hall
House Sullivan - meet in the theatre

Thank you for your continued trust and support. Together, we can make this school year a
successful and enriching one for all our students. We are thrilled to have you as part of our
school community and look forward to an outstanding year ahead.

Warm regards,

Chris Reynolds
Principal


